



## Welcome

Hello parents, this is our first newsletter you will be getting one at the beginning of the month with an overview of what we will be learning and activities we will be having. I am always here to answer any questions you may have.

## Look at what we are learning

- Establishing classroom expectations and procedures.
- All about me and my family
- We are scientists; My 5 senses.
- Names and sounds of short vowels (upper and lowercases)
- Writing our names.

## Math

- Numbers 1 10
- Position words
- Shapes Circle, square and triangle.

## Important days and notes!

This month, we will complete our beginning-of-year assessments and focus on developing fine motor skills. Strengthening pencil grip and cutting skills will be a keu part of our work to build a solid foundation for future learning. We are a team, and together we will reach our goals. Each student will progress at their own pace, and it's our role to support and motivate them along the way. This encouragement is essential not only for academic growth but also for their social-emotional development.

